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Inmate Fernandez should not be paroled early. The circumstances surrounding his current
conviction and his prior criminal record show that he poses an unreasonable risk of criminal
activity to the community.

On August 19, 2019, Inmate Fernandez and at least two other associates were hired to conduct
maintenance on an apartment complex where Victim - resided. Inmate Fernandez entered
Mr. I 2partment through an open bedroom window and stole a number of items
including electronics, collectable clothing, as well as debit and credit cards. At approximately
4:30 p.m. that day, Mr. B <ccived an alert that his debit card was being fraudulently used
at a local Walmart. He returned home and found his apartment had been burglarized while he
was at work. Latent fingerprints were found inside of Mr. _ home which matched
Inmate Fernandez.

In addition, surveillance footage from Walmart showed Inmate Fernandez present in the store at
the time Mr. || debit card was fraudulently used, as well him driving the same vehicle he
arrived at the apartment complex in earlier that morning. Further investigation of Inmate
Fernandez’s residence in Fairfield, California, revealed he was in possession of many of the
stolen property items from Mr. B :atment.

This was not an isolated incident for Inmate Fernandez. In 2014 he was convicted of another
Residential Burglary (PC 459 15 Degree) and sentenced to four years in State Prison. Inmate
Fernandez’s bold and brazen if not dismissive attitude towards the sanctity of another person’s
home speaks to the dangerousness he poses to society in general. His criminal proclivity towards
residential burglaries represents one of, if not the most, dangerous situations for all parties
involved. A fact that should not be overlooked when considering early parole.

As we are only given 30 days to respond, and we are not provided with any disciplinary history

or any other information aside from the one-page notice of parole review, I cannot comment on
Inmate Fernandez’s prison conduct. However, from the record that is available, Inmate
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Fernandez should not be released as he poses a significant, unreasonable risk of criminal activity
to the community. Early parole should be denied.

Respectfully submitted,
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